
10 March 1973

Senator Edward M. Kennedy 
Senate Judiciary Committee 
Washington, 0. C.
Dear Senator Kennedy:

For the Senate Judiciary Committee to confirm the 
nomination of Patrick Gray to be director of the F.B.T. 
would be an act of gross irresponsibility.

By his political activities in the Presidential 
campaign, and by his collaboration with the White House 
staff during the Watergate investigation Mr. Gray has 
disqualified himself for holding an office which must be 
aloof from partisan associations.

As a champion of good government and judicial 
imp^tiality I hope you will use your influence to prevail 
upon the Committee to reject Mr. Gray's nomination.

Yours respectfully,
/;-?7 r\ ,


